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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
(Wednesday, January 8, 2025 at 9:00 a.m.) 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa 

Cruz County (LAFCO), set for Wednesday, January 8, 2025 is cancelled. 

 

The next LAFCO meeting will be its regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, 

February 5, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. This meeting will continue to operate under LAFCO’s 

hybrid model – allowing members of the public to join virtually or in-person.  

 

For more information, please contact the LAFCO Office by phone (831-454-2055) or via 

email (info@santacruzlafco.org).  

 
 

 

_____________________________ 

Joe A. Serrano 

Executive Officer 

Date: December 18, 2024 
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